
NP Kindergarten Marchers – JOIN THE PARADE!

Welcome to Kindergarten!

Join your new classmates and march in the

Lansdale 150th Parade, August 20th in Lansdale.

Lots of fun before the parade and even more

thrills as you march up Main Street.

Hi Mom and Dad,

Sign up your Kindergartener to march with you at this historical event.

Saturday August 20

Arrive: @4:00, Parade begins @ 5:00 pm

Gather: York Ave in front of York Ave Elementary School

Register now:

Email: student name/elementary school/parent/email/telephone

to:

npclassof2035march@gmail.com

Attn:  Andy Havington


